To Members of the Committee,

| am writing this email to show that | support the above Bill and strongly urge you recommend it be
passed in this parliamentary term. | feel that in this day and age that it is sad that we need such a
law, but whilst there are people and organisation who feel that they beliefs and opinions give them
the right to persecute de-humanise others then it is important that we have laws that will protect
the GLBTI community members. These communities do not want to force their agenda on others,
they simple want the same sovereign rights that are afforded to other member of the community.
By passing this bill, you will be protecting the rights of member of the community and preventing
discrimination.

No person or organisation should have the right to make some feel less than what they are.
Once against please pass the above Bill in this parliamentary term.

Regards

Damian Wilson RN, BN, Grad Cert. (Emg Care), Grad Cert. (H.Edu), MN
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